
PARAMOUNT TENNIS CLUB – MEDINA    

NEW JUNIOR PROGRAM ENROLLMENT POLICY  

Effective September 27, 2021 

                                                                                                                                               

 

Dear Parents 

We find it necessary to prioritize student registration for Junior clinics.   A wait list will be maintained to 
facilitate the registration process fairly.   

Members currently enrolled in classes may PRE-REGISTER at any time for next sessions class.  PRE-
REGISTRATION ends one week prior to the new session.  Everyone else will be placed on a wait list for a 
specific class and prioritized in the following order…   

       1.    Paramount members who are not currently enrolled in class 

2.    Non-members who are enrolled in the current class 

3.    Non-members new to our programs 

The wait listed students will be notified of class openings one week prior to the start of the new class.   

*** Due to the popularity of our junior programs, it is possible for non- members to be shut out of next 
session.  Non-members might consider taking out a junior membership to gain priority.    

Make-up classes will be limited to only one per session and cannot be guaranteed when classes are fully 
booked.  Students must call off in advance to be eligible to make-up a class.   

Thank you for your patronage and understanding. 

 


